
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Secretaría LDAC 

Calle del Doctor Fleming 7 2º Dcha 

28036 Madrid 

Spain                         Vigo, 2 February 2022 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Observer Member of LDAC  

 

 

 

 

Dear President López Van der Veen, 

 

First and foremost, we would like to thank the LDAC for allowing us to work with the 

members and the Secretariat on key issues that are so important to all of us. The 

experience we have gained so far has been extremely positive and we believe that 

cooperation brings us all forward. We hope that MarInnLeg's contribution so far has 

been useful to the LDAC. 

 

We value our cooperation very much, which is why we would like to continue to be 

active in the LDAC. After considering various options and after consultations, we 

believe that in our current situation to continue as Observer Member of the LDAC is the 

best solution.  

 

We hope you accept our proposal and are looking forward to a further successful 

cooperation.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Annina Bürgin Piñeiro 

Managing Director 
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